
 

 

16 September 2019  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for Veterans' Affairs 

Supporting our veterans get active and engaged 

Applications are being sought for the delivery of the new Active Recreation Program to support 

the wellbeing of our contemporary veterans. 

The Program delivers on the Hodgman majority Liberal Government’s election commitment, 

which seeks to harness the positive relationship that exists between social participation, outdoor 

recreation and psychological wellbeing. 

The successful applicant will receive $225,000 over three years to provide an outdoor recreation 

experience for returned service personnel in a National Park environment, which provides a 

challenging outdoor experience, with a focus on mental health and wellbeing, and links to training 

pathways and employment in outdoor education or eco-tourism. 

The Hodgman majority Liberal Government is committed to support those who have served our 

nation, and we are proud to stand alongside Tasmania’s 10,500 service men and women and their 

families. 

For more information on the program, visit: www.communities.tas.gov.au/csr 

 

https://www.communities.tas.gov.au/csr

